
 

 

 

Special Update! 

The Nisga’a Lisims Government Executive has approved the advancement and construction of a 36-
unit Nisga’a Assisted Living & Campus of Care Project, with an estimated budget of $43.5 million. 
This project, partially funded by federal contributions, aims to alleviate suffering for those requiring 
long-term care while enhancing the quality of life for individuals wishing to age in place on Nisga’a 
lands. 

The facility will be located at 275 Gosnell Place in the Nisga’a Village of New Aiyansh. It will offer 
support, space, and programming for an Adult Day Centre, Assisted Living Units, Long-
Term/Complex Care Units, and Palliative/End-of-Life Care. This exciting development for the 
Nisga’a Nation will provide much-needed regional and local support services to Nisga’a families 
and individuals. 

With assistance from M’akola Development Services, the project’s design team is actively 
advancing work through NLG’s Capital Finance Commission (CFC). We will continue to provide 
regular updates on the progress of this vital initiative. 

T’ooyaḵsim ̓ n ̓isim ̓, 
President Eva Clayton (on behalf of the Executive) 
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